
 
 
 
 
 

Kiss & Drive  

Dear Parents & Carers, 

Over the past few weeks, I have been observing the Kiss & Drive during drop off and pick up times 
at Santa Clara School.  At certain times, there seems to be a bank up of traffic, particularly with 
cars trying to turn right off Coolgardie Street into Santa Clara School. 

Further to this, the Canning City Council have informed us of a number of cars parking illegally on 
Coolgardie Street where students have been crossing unsupervised.  They will be issuing fines in 
the near future. 

To ensure our students’ safety and create a better flowing Kiss & Drive during drop off and pick up 
times that lessens congestion, from Monday 18 May we will be implementing a NO RIGHT TURN IN 
OFF COOLGARDIE STREET when entering our Kiss & Drive and a NO RIGHT TURN OUT ON 
COOLGARDIE STREET when exiting the Kiss & Drive.  If you use the Kiss & Drive, we ask that you 
enter and exit according to the diagram below.  We will also be placing some bollards and extra 
staff at the entry and exit so as to remind parents and carers of this new system. 

I am sure there will be a few hiccups as we implement this new entry and exit to our Kiss & Drive 
and should staff need to remind you of this, please remember that our goal is to ensure our 
students are safe and that we lessen the amount of congestion on Coolgardie Street. 

Thank you for your support. 

Kind regards, 

Clinton Payne 
Principal 
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